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Fairly certain someone shot at my wife in her car with a bb or pellet gun earlier today, while
driving toward King’s Mountain State Park today. She was northbound on Hwy 161, past
Bethany, SC, 2 to 3 minutes before turning on to Park Road into the Park. She thought it was a
heavy rock, but the closest vehicle ahead of her was a quarter mile or so ahead, and she
neither saw a rock coming towards her window nor exiting away from it. Attached are pictures
of the front of the car, and a close up of the damage. You’ll notice the imprint of the strike is
perfectly where her face was. Almost too perfect to be a coincidence. Fortunately the hit did
not penetrate the glass. It did come close. We have also asked the insurance company to
assess and make a judgement as to cause given they replace glass daily and see all varieties
of glass damage. Tomorrow, I intend to report this to law enforcement during regular hours.
Not being from your area, I’m not sure if it is city or county I should report this to, but will
probably connect with all. I would ask that you share this with the Kings Mtn Rangers, and ask
them to be aware, notify the public as needed, and respond to us if they are aware of any
similar occurrences, recently or in the past. Attached also is a YouTube video of a
demonstration of a pellet cut striking a windshield. Near the end, where the .177 caliber pellet
is used, you’ll notice the impact is near identical to that of my wife’s vehicle:
https://youtu.be/teArATWnYeI Thank you.
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Fairly certain someone shot at my wife in her car with a bb or pellet gun earlier
today, while driving toward King’s Mountain State Park today. She was
northbound on Hwy 161, past Bethany, SC, 2 to 3 minutes before turning on to
Park Road into the Park. She thought it was a heavy rock, but the closest
vehicle ahead of her was a quarter mile or so ahead, and she neither saw a rock
coming towards her window nor exiting away from it.
Attached are pictures of the front of the car, and a close up of the damage.
You’ll notice the imprint of the strike is perfectly where her face was. Almost too
perfect to be a coincidence. Fortunately the hit did not penetrate the glass. It did
come close. We have also asked the insurance company to assess and make a
judgement as to cause given they replace glass daily and see all varieties of
glass damage.
Tomorrow, I intend to report this to law enforcement during regular hours. Not
being from your area, I’m not sure if it is city or county I should report this to, but
will probably connect with all. I would ask that you share this with the Kings Mtn
Rangers, and ask them to be aware, notify the public as needed, and respond to
us if they are aware of any similar occurrences, recently or in the past.
Attached also is a YouTube video of a demonstration of a pellet cut striking a
windshield. Near the end, where the .177 caliber pellet is used, you’ll notice the
impact is near identical to that of my wife’s vehicle:
https://youtu.be/teArATWnYeI
Thank you.
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Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

Den Keans
at 12:31:43 on 5/05/2020 UTC

I

https://youtu.be/teArATWnYeI
https://youtu.be/teArATWnYeI
http://www.SouthCarolinaParks.com/


I

I

I


